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     The US Army Ambulance Service 

in World War I 
     World War I brought many 

devastating advances in the types 

and lethality of weapons on the 

battlefield.  In addition to the 

ability to take life, technology 

also brought an increase in the 

ability of medicine to save lives on the battlefield.  World War I saw horse drawn 

ambulances replaced by motorized ambulances.  Before the United States entered World 

War I as a combatant, many citizens came to Europe as volunteers.  This talk briefly 

explores their equipment and experiences. 
 

The presentation will last about 60 minutes, from 6:30 PM to 7:30 PM at the Marshall House, on 

Officer’s Row.  This no admission fee.  The Marshall House is located at, 1301 Officer's Row, 

Vancouver, WA  98661.  To get there from Interstate 5, take Exit 1c.  Head east on Mill Plain Blvd 

to the first light, then go south (right) on Fort Vancouver Way to the traffic circle.  Take the third exit, 

east on Evergreen Blvd to the second parking lot.  The Marshall House is opposite this parking lot.  

To let us know you are coming, please email: president@VBMA.us.  For directions to the Marshall 

House, their phone number is: 360 693-3103. 
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